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NEWSLETTER - SUMMER 2016

Dear Members,

We hope you are enjoying the Easter holiday and making the most of the extended holiday opening 
hours. The new term starts on Tuesday 12 April, and the new swimming and sports courses start 
from the same date.

Eitan Krav Maga martial arts group, who meet on Monday evenings at Trevor Bailey Hall, are inviting 
all members to attend a free Street Defence session on Monday 11 April from 7-10pm. Full details 
are on the website under Activities/Resident Clubs page.

We welcome our new Duty Managers Jessica & Clive, Receptionist Nicci and Sports Assistants Leo & 
Jordan. Ceri has been off work for some time and will not be back for at least 2 months but he does 
intend to return when able and we wish him well with his recovery.

Finally, some sad news with the passing of long-time member Robin Gordon-Walker. His son Alex has 
asked me to inform members that the funeral will be held on 20 April in West Norwood and anyone 
who would like to attend should call 07794 189 492 or 020 8244 9237 for more details.

Gary & the Sports Club Team

One hour massage with Mark for £25 during April 
To book call Mark on 07813 105 741

mark@usethebreath.com
www.usethebreath.com


